
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/27/2016 9:40:01 AM

Subject: S.0667

Team Legal,
 
Could y’all please take a look at S.0667, related to boundary clarification between NC and SC?  It passed the Senate 
unanimously last year, and was recalled from House Judiciary and placed on the House calendar yesterday.  I 
appreciate y’alls thoughts.
 
Thank you.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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